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Public Comment for Jim Domiano 

================

 

EPA Administrator Debra Shore summed it up in 2023: “The Waukegan community
has been burdened for too long by the effects of improper coal ash disposal.”

 

Entombing the coal ash deposits is an insufficient remedy, it is not permanent,
and it does not return that land to the people of Waukegan to use as they see
fit.  Increasing bad weather due to global warming will accelerate the
deterioration of the site.

 

Business owners and residents of Waukegan are tired of NRG’s inaction. Every
day the problem is not addressed is an addition day of our groundwater
potenti8ally being polluted and our citizens being made ill. Stop the delays and
get it done.

 

JIM DOMIANO

Vice President & General Manager
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